
April 13, 1998 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 950985-TP 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

I am writing t o  withdraw Florida Cable Telecommunications Association's (FCTA) 
January 27, 1998 Response in Opposition to  BellSouth's Request for Section 252(e) Approval 
of Stipulation in the above-referenced docket. FCTA takes this action after discussions with 
FPSC Staff and on the understanding that BellSouth's request for Section 2521e) approval 
pertains solely to the Stipulation and Agreement between BellSouth and Mediaone. 

Thank you for your assistance in process this filing. Please contact me with any 
question. 
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cc: Wayne Stavanja 
All Parties of Record 
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